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Subject: Calling All Young Bookworms! It's Time for the KG 1 & KG 2 Reading 
Competition! (24th June 2024) 

Dear Parents, 

Get ready to cheer for our littlest bookworms! We're excited to announce our upcoming 
Reading Competition for KG 1 and KG 2 students on June 24th. This event is all about fostering 
a love for reading, building confidence in public speaking, and celebrating their fantastic 
reading skills! 

Here's How Your Child Can Shine: 

 Choosing a Reading Adventure: We'll provide a list of exciting, age-appropriate books to 
choose from. Help your child select a story they love and can't wait to share! 

 Practice Makes Perfect: Encourage your child to practice reading their chosen book 
aloud at home. Focus on clear pronunciation, expression, and a comfortable pace. 

 Ready, Set, Read!: Remind your child to bring their chosen book or passage on 
competition day. 

Making Memories: 

 We'll create a cozy reading corner decorated like a magical book world! 
 Presentations will be short and engaging, keeping young attention spans happy. 

Celebrating Every Reader: 

 All participants will receive a certificate for their bravery! 
 We'll have fun prizes for categories like "Most Enthusiastic Reader" and "Best 

Storyteller." 
 The books read by students will be showcased in our classroom reading corner. 

Your Role as a Reading Champion: 

Your encouragement and support are crucial! Remind your child that this is a celebration of 
their reading journey, and everyone gets a little nervous. 

Ready to Dive into a World of Words? 

If you have any questions or need further information, please don't hesitate to contact us. 

We look forward to seeing all the amazing young readers and cheering them on! 

Best regards, 

AJI School Administration 


